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Winner of 
Silver Rights Respecting Schools Awareness Award 2023 
D&G Rural Award Smarter Scotland 
The SQA Star Award 
Lantra School Project Award – 2013/2018/2020/2022 

Scottish Education Award – Enterprise and Employability 
World Teamwork Award Winners – World Robotics Festival 
First Lego League Robotics Scottish/UK & Ireland Champions 

Wallace Hall Academy, Primary and ELC 

“Together we grow, learn and achieve” 
Head Teacher:  Barry Graham 

 

 

 

 

28th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Primary 7 Evening at Wallace Hall Academy – Wednesday 6th November 2024 
 
You are invited to our Primary 7 Open Evening on Wednesday 6th November 2024. We look forward to welcoming 
all of our prospective S1 pupils and families and hope this event will provide an excellent opportunity to learn 
more about our school. The evening is expected to run from 6.30 to 8pm, with doors opening at 6.15pm. 
 
Our Primary 7 Evening has been arranged to meet the needs of both parents and pupils. Two separate 
programmes of activities have been organised, one for the parents and another for the P7 pupils: 
 

 Parents/Carers P7 Pupils 

On arrival - Parents will be shown into the Bailey 
Hall 

- Senior Pupils will take P7s into the 
Primary Gym Hall where they will be 
sorted into groups 

Main activities - Short information sessions covering key 
aspects of our school such as the 
curriculum, wider achievement, positive 
behaviour and support 
- A tour of the school building 

- Pupils will visit classrooms to take part in 
taster activities that are being delivered 
by WHA pupils and members of teaching 
staff 

Final Session - An opportunity to ask questions or 
speak with individual members of 
Support Staff 

- P7s will be brought back to the Bailey 
Hall to meet with parents 

 
If you intend on coming to the Primary 7 Evening please click the link to fill out the online form below or scan the 
QR Code. https://forms.office.com/e/rYnksSkKL1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you and your son or daughter on 6th November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Euan Mack 
Depute Head Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/rYnksSkKL1

